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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you are probably aware Comic Relief Red Nose Day is on Friday. Schools and 
nurseries helped raise over £5 million last Red Nose Day, so this year 
Marshland’s School Council have got their heads together and decided how the 
school are going to support the charity.  
 
They would like all the children to come to school in as many red items as 
possible. The children will then take part in a competition in their classes to see 
who is wearing the most, red items and the winner will go up against winners 
from other classes to see who takes away the ultimate prize. 
 
During the day children will also be designing their own red nose 
 
All we ask is that every child brings in to school at least a 50p donation to help 
support this worthy cause. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Tomlinson 
 


